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"The railroad industry is concerned about SB-31 because General Purpose Revenue would subsidize over-weight highway vehicles.  Over-weight vehicles should pay fees proportional to the pavement and bridge damages they cause.   This program would subsidize heavy trucks and give such vehicles unjustified favorable treatment compared with other vehicles and transport modes.” 
Represented by Samuel O. Gratz

